Resotution

BE IT KNOWN THAT:

WHEREAS, The Interstate Mining Compact Commission’s (IMCC) Mid Year Meeting in New
Orleans, Louisiana was honored by the presence of Chris Haas, Project Manager with the Office
of Clean Energy Demonstrations at the U.S. Department of Energy; and

WHEREAS, Chris Haas addressed the member states on November 15, 2022; and

WHEREAS, Chris Haas shared valuable insights and information with the IMCC member states;
and

WHEREAS, The Commission is most appreciative of the time and effort that Chris Haas has
expended in the preparation and presentation of his remarks;

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED:

That the Interstate Mining Compact Commission expresses its gratitude to Chris Haas.

Issued this 16" day of November, 2022
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Executive Director






